
SCOTTISH BORDERS COUNCIL 
 
 MINUTES of Meeting of the PEEBLES 

COMMON GOOD FUND SUB-COMMITTEE 
held Via MS Teams on Tuesday, 12th July, 
2022 at 4.00 pm 

    
  
  
Present:- Councillors R. Tatler (Chairman), D. Begg, M. Douglas, J. Pirone, E. Small, 

V. Thomson and Community Councillor P. Maudsley 
In Attendance:- Chief Legal Officer (Monitoring Officer), Estates Strategy Manger (N. Curtis), 

Treasury Business Partner (S. Wilson), Estates Surveyor (T. Hill), Democratic 
Services Officer (D. Hall) 

 

 
 

1. REQUEST FOR FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE  
 There had been circulated copies of a request for funding of £5,782 from ClubSport 

Tweeddale to help fund a feasibility study on redeveloping the sporting facilities present in 
Peebles.  Mr Adrian Lucas of the organisation joined the meeting and explained the 
group’s planned activities.  The project planned to explore the potential to replace the 
changing and storage facilities at Whitestone Park Peebles, improve the changing 
facilities at the Gytes Leisure Centre, relocate Peebles Rovers FC to Violet Bank, create 
additional athletics facilities at Violet Bank and improve the hospitality facilities at the 
Tweeddale FC Pavilion.  The funds applied for would be used in the creation of a 3D 
video of the proposed plans to take to the public for consultation.  Members praised the 
application and congratulated ClubSport Tweeddale on their excellent work.  The Estates 
Strategy Manager explained that as part of the feasibility study the appropriate due 
diligence would involve examining site history, legal titles etc. Councillor Tater, seconded 
by Councillor Pirone moved to approve the request, which was unanimously approved.  
  
DECISION 
AGREED to approve the request for funding in the sum of £5,782. 
 

The meeting concluded at 4.10 pm   


